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I support HB 4124 because Oregon's cultural opportunities, its theaters, music, visual 

arts, are all important aspects of what we love about living here and what draws 

tourists to Oregon along with our beaches, mountains and trails. Our historic 

architecture, from buildings to covered bridges, is an important treasure, as well.  

 

We have never supported our arts and culture as generously as we should but it's 

even more crucial now to help with the recovery from the serious damage inflicted by 

Covid 19. Building need care, artists need to pay their bills, non-profits need to 

survive.  

 

Support from the state is crucial at this time. Please do what you can to make sure 

the arts receive this help by voting for HB4124  


